HMFC meeting at Hexham RAFA Club 8th February 2011

Meeting declared open at 20:45

Members present 6

Apologies, G Taylor.

Minutes from previous meeting accepted – no outstanding business

Chairman's Report drew the attention of the members to the changes promulgated in the <u>BMFA Bulletin number 199</u>. He also pointed out that flying was taking place at Albemarle on the 20th February 2011.

Secretary read out the relevant parts of the BMFA Bulletin, regarding the taking of "A" & "B" tests and "Fly bar less" helicopters. (<u>The BMFA Bulletin is available on line</u>, or contact the Secretary who has a hard copy.)

Treasurer reported all well with the finances, £1168.70 in the account after paying the field rent. Treasurer proposed that there should be a £50 cash "float" to do away with the necessity of writing cheques for amounts as little as £1.50. Motion was seconded by the Secretary, agreed to by all present.

AOB, The club is investigating the availability of a large sports hall in Haydon Bridge. It was noted that as a result of the indoor flying, there was more interest in helicopter flying. It was suggested that looking into better integration of helicopter flying at Watch Currock be investigated.

Meeting closed at 21:15

Next formal meeting will be Tuesday 3rd May 2011. Next social meeting will be held on Tuesday 8th March 2011.